
NLHS School Community,

At approximately 3:50 p.m Thursday, February 24th New London High School was evacuated
due to the strong smell of natural gas in the building. The New London Police and Fire
Departments were called to assist. The issue was located in the kitchen and has been
resolved. The building reopened at approximately 4:15 p.m.

If you have any questions please reach out at any time.

Brian Yerkey

NLHS Principal

Pupil nondiscrimination statement:
It is the policy of the School District of New London that no person may be denied admission to any public school or be denied participation in,
be denied the benefits of, or be discriminated against in any curricular, extracurricular, pupil services, recreational or other program or activity
because of the person’s sex, color, race, religion, national origin, ancestry, creed, pregnancy, marital or parental status, sexual orientation or
physical, mental, emotional or learning disability.


